
 
11693 San Vicente Blvd., #825 

Los Angeles, CA 90049 
info@hockeytourney.com 
www.hockeytourney.com 

 

 
 
March 2nd, 2021 
 
We are sorry to announce that the 2021 Arizona Hockey Classic - May 28th-31st - will not take                  
place due to the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic.  
 
With the roll out of the COVID vaccines, we hope that everything will improve drastically in                
time for the 2021/22 tournament season. 
 
We appreciate the overwhelming amount of support we have received and hope to see you all                
soon. 
 
Gabbie Castellon 
Tournament Director 
California Hockey Productions 
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